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President’s Message
As I look out of my window, my driveway is 

being cleared of another 6 inches of snow; I 

think this has been done about 15 times this 

winter.  I think we all would like to send a 

message that enough is enough.  Even the 

snowbirds who thought they would escape 

winter got a reminder of what they were 

missing.  With that in mind I think it is quite 

appropriate that our February speaker is 

speaking on Weird, Wacky & Wild Weather.

I know many of you will be going away to try 

to get a reprieve from winter; if  you are one 

of them have a safe and enjoyable holiday  

and don’t forget the travel insurance. 

Lastly, I just want to wish everyone a happy 

Valentine’s Day.

Gerry Ross
President, PROBUS Club of Alliston



January 2025 PROBUS Meeting

Welcome New Members 
Barb Curry, Corrine Flynn, Margot Malchuk, Karen Hill-Whitson

10 Year Pin Presentation
Congratulations Mary Hamilton



Show & Tell Speaker – Catherine Robbin

January 2025 PROBUS Meeting

Main Speaker – Megan Rochford & Maria Borczyk

We welcomed Megan Rochford and Maria Borczyk from Matthews 

House Hospice to speak to our Probus group on January 14. Their 

presentation -  Navigating the Health Care System  - gave us 

current and relevant information about how we, as seniors, can 

best advocate for our own health care needs in an ever changing 

health  care system.

Anyone who missed the 
January meeting missed an 
amazing, although brief 
presentation that ended 
with a short singing treat. 
Everyone enjoyed it 
immensely!

My Path to a Career in Singing



Lunch at Piper Arms

Click here for more photos

https://www.probuscluballiston.com/about-3


Upcoming PROBUS Meetings

Our meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday of each month 
at 10:00 AM in the Nottawasaga Inn.

Next Meeting – February 11th    Lunch:  Boston Pizza
 
    

Feb 11 David T. Champman     Weird, Wacky & Wild Weather

Mar 11 Candace Gordon      S.H.I.F.T.  A Community Working 
        Together

Apr 8 Mark Rector      Canada: Our Home & Inventive Land
    
May 13 Taivi Tayler      Estate Planning for Seniors 

June 10 Michelle Ragwell      Hearing Health

July 8 Kathy Macfarlane      Arctic Photography

Feb 11 Doris & Harry Lehman        Child Advocates

Mar 11 Eugene McEleney             Life in Canadian Television

Apr 8 Jan Fellows             Hiking with Dave & Jan
 Dave Twiner

Show & Tell Speakers

Main Speakers



Upcoming Events

____________________________________________________



If you have pictures or stories you would like to share with your 
friends at PROBUS, please email to Allyn Willard at:

allynwillard@rogers.com 

If you have moved or changed your email or phone number, 
please notify Mary Willard at probuscluballiston@gmail.com 

so that we can keep our records up to date.

2024/2025 Management Committee 
President     Gerry Ross 

Vice President    Claire Albright 

Past President    Ruby Thomas 

Secretary     Jo-Anne Hunt 

Treasurer     Ruby Thomas 

Membership Coordinator  Mary Willard 

AV Team     Allyn Willard, Peter Krol, Ron Wise 

Communications/Webmaster Mary Willard 

Events & Excursions   Linda Hostrawser-Ball,  

Joan Fellows, Wendy Masters, 

      Judy Temple, Mary Willard 

Luncheons     Midge Facciol, Bev Hughes 

Meeting Coordinator   Dave Randell 

Membership    Mary Willard, Sheila Garriock 

Photographer    Bev Hughes 

PROBUS Reporter   Allyn Willard 

Share the Wealth   Diane Haynes, Barb Murney  

Show & Tell    Roger Setka, Roy Snipe 

Speakers Committee   Pat Thompson, Judy Pretty, 

Sharron Smith 

Sunshine and Clouds   Sue Waterman 

Zoom Master    Allyn Willard 

mailto:allynwillard@rogers.com
mailto:probuscluballiston@gmail.com
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